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This is the first Newsletter of 2020!  Since the December issue we had an   enjoyable Christmas Party  
and a very good January Meeting.  An excellent Show and Tell—what talented Members we have and 
Marie– Louise very kindly showed us how to pin our quilts.  Thank you Marie Louise. 
 
We are still collecting items for tools for Self Reliance so if you have any haberdashery or fabrics 'you 
no longer need please bring them to the meetings.  A  big thank you to Ruth Archer who has delivered 
some items to Hugh Baker. 
 
Also another reminder that Jane is our  Keeper of the wadding—it is £9.00 a metre.  Please contact 
Jane if you require any. 
 
The new Tea/coffee rota is on the notice board.  There are still a few gaps so if you are able to help 
do please put your name down.  Thank you. 
 
Katherine would like to thank all members for taking the time to complete her questionnaire.  When 
the results are collated Katherine will talk us through it. 
 
Tonight we welcome Kate Findlay a professional artist working mainly in textiles.  Her talk tonight is 
entitled ’Working in Series’.   So we can  look forward to a very interesting evening. 

Mole Valley Quilters meet on the 1st 
Thursday of the month at the Old Barn 
Hall, Bookham, Surrey at 7.00pm. 
 

www.molevalleyquilters.org.uk 

Show and Tell—January Meeting 



Australia—Support the Bush fire Effort 
 
Karuna very kindly sent out an email requesting ‘Support 
for he Bush fire Effort.’     The Quilters’ Guild has asked    
us to contribute by making a 12.5 inch block featuring a 
tree which will be made up into a quilt for families in   
Australia who have lost everything in the bush fires. All 
the patterns and details were included in the email.   
 
The blocks need  to be finished and delivered to Janet 
Hall by Wednesday 26 February.   There will be more  
information regarding collection of the blocks at the  
meeting.  

Fire Challenge 2019 
 

Congratulations to Karuna Lawrence 

on winning the Fire challenge 2019 

Christmas Party 2019 

MVQ—we need your support! 
 

Our AGM is in April and we have a very 
exciting programme for this year!   We 
are still looking for Members to help on 
the Committee and if anyone would be 
willing to give us  a hand with  the         
Advertising and/or the Newsletter we 
would be very grateful.  These tasks are 
not onerous and help will be given!! 

Tea/Coffee rota for 2020/2021 
 

January 9  Meg Crome & Christine Stansfield 
February 6  Sue Marsh & Jeannette Mitchell 
March 5  ..................................................... 
April 2   Wendy Taylerson & Eleanor Cullingham 
May 7   Ruth Archer & Vi Grant 
June 4   Sue Pindar & Mary Budden  
July 2   Gill Beckett & ...................... 
September 3  Gill Harris & Marie-Louise Oldrey 
October 1  Eira Warren & Jenny Morris 
November 5  Pam Rose & .................... 
December 5  Gill Penn & Penny Anslow 

For Your diary 
 
 

The Stitch Festival 
27 February—1 March 2020 

 
The Business Design Centre  

London 52 Upper Street, London, N1 OQH. 
 

******* 
‘Costume at the National Theatre’ 

 
Free Exhibition at the National Theatre in 
the Wolfson Gallery.   
 
The Exhibition is on until 26 June 2020. 
 
 
https://www.nationaltheatre.org.uk/your-
visit/exhibitions/costume-at-the-national-
theatre 


